
 

 

From: Bill Wharton 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Protesting the DHHS mandate for forced vaccination 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 9:38:34 PM 

I am writing in protest to the forced vaccinations to college and school aged children.  I feel 
that this is a violation to an individual's rights and could be detrimental to inject these young 
people with an experimental and not approved vaccine.  This is a governmental overreach and 
needs to be stopped before it begins. 

Bill Wharton 


